
From: NotaryMail
Subject: RE: Oath Request from 1 - 31- 2025
Date: March 7, 2025 at 1:15 PM
To: Christi Grab

Caution: External Email Warning: This is an email from an external
sender. Do not click any links or attachments unless you have
confirmed the sender. Report phishing by using the phishing alert
button. 
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phishing by using the phishing alert button.

I honestly cannot say. You may want to try again in a few months.
 
From: Christi Grab >
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 10:13 AM
To: NotaryMail >
Subject: Re: Oath Request from 1 - 31- 2025
 

 
Thank you for the speedy response. 
 
How long do you think I should wait before I make another request to ensure the oaths have
already been recorded? 
 
Regards, 
 
Christi 

On Mar 7, 2025, at 1:10 PM, NotaryMail >
wrote:
 
Thank you for your follow-up email.
 
Our office has a backlog with scanning and recording oaths at this time.
It is very possible the oaths have been received, just not recorded with
our office yet. This is not uncommon during the first quarter of the new
year.
 
From: Christi Grab >
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 4:36 AM
To: NotaryMail 
Subject: Oath Request from 1 - 31- 2025
 

 
Hi Ms. Baxter:

mailto:NotaryMailNotaryMail@sos.ca.gov
mailto:Grabchristi@liveflux.net

